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May 2023 
 
HEREFORDSHIRE MUSIC FUND 

Dear Headteacher and Music Coordinator/Head of Music, 

If you have children or young who would love to learn an instrument or to sing but family financial 

pressures make it unaffordable the Herefordshire Music Fund, a registered charity, is here to 

help! 

Please encourage parents/carers to apply to Herefordshire Music Fund for a tuition bursary. The 

Fund’s Trustees are aware that families with incomes just above the threshold for Government 

support can also struggle to afford music lessons and encourage all to apply. 

Further information and online application form can be found at:  www.encore-

enterprises.com/hmfbursaryapplicationshowtoapply.   

If you have any questions, please contact Eva Prestage, the HMF Administrator 

(musicfund@encore-enterprises.com) 

With best wishes, 

Dr Jonathan Godfrey, OBE 

 

 
 

Chair of Trustees 
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